
  

 
               

 
                                                                                                                                                                22nd March 2024 

 
                                                            SAFETY IN ACTION - West Kent 2024 

                                                                                                                             
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
The Year 6 children have been invited to attend the Safety in Action event on Thursday 18th April 2024. This is an interactive 
safety event provided by SALUS and is a unique opportunity to participate in a series of nine practical safety scenarios.  
 
I will accompany the children and we will be travelling by coach to Kenward House, Yalding, where the event is being held.  
SALUS are organising for us to be transported by coach and we will be picked up at school at 11.30am and then leaving the 
site at 2.45pm at the latest, to return to school at approximately 3.20pm, traffic permitting.  
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch on that day, and we will be eating lunch when we arrive at the venue. Please can 
you ensure that you child brings a named water bottle with them. 
 
The event is being held outdoors. The scenarios the children will visit in rotation are situated in the area. Staff are requested 
not to accompany the groups as they go around, but will be observing their progress and interaction with the scenario leads at 
the side (they will be visible at all times).  
 
Your child should be in full school uniform, but as most of the scenarios are outdoors please make sure that your child has 
appropriate outerwear and footwear that day. 
 
Please complete and return the SALUS information form attached (a copy has been sent home with your child) and complete 
the following google form online: https://forms.gle/VgYTuFnz15SuvYo89 
  
You are required to tick the consent box for this event, this will give permission for your child to attend and for the teacher 
in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including anaesthetic to be given.  
 
There is NO cost for this event but parents do need to advise us if they do not wish their child to participate. Please register 
by Wednesday 27th March.  If we do not hear from you by this date then we will assume that your child is able to 
participate.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Sheraton 
Deputy Headteacher 
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